RECEIVED JAN 2 2 2014 Comm. Dev. Dept. Brisbane

MEMO

January 16, 2014

TO:

John Swiecki

Community Planning Director

City of Brisbane

FROM:

Anja Miller

Chair

Citizens Committee to Review the Baylands DEIR

SUBJECT:

Comments on the DEIR

Attached please find the complete set of comments of the Citizens Committee including the key findings.

The Ad Hoc Committee, consisting of 22 active volunteer citizens of Brisbane, was appointed by the City Council in January 2013 to review the DEIR. To facilitate the 1,400 pages material assigned for our review, the Committee was organized into subcommittees with scheduled deadlines for each. Starting in January 2013 the Committee as a whole met 19 times in addition to numerous subcommittee meetings.

We look forward to the responses to our comments and appreciate the opportunity to serve our community.

Anjelliller